Charlotte Faust

321 Waco Drive

Waco, Texas

76706

March 1, 2024

Dear Mrs. Faust,

After nearly a full school year since CSISD implemented the 4-day school week, we

want to gauge how the change has affected your family. Although we have seen an increase in

student extracurricular participation and outside involvement, we acknowledge this change

comes at a cost. We want to know how life has differed for you and your student in order to

make a more informed decision on whether or not to continue this new learning style.

Your opinion matters to us, which is why we are releasing an **upcoming survey** for all

families in the China Spring Independent School District. The survey will consist of questions

concerning your student's extracurricular participation, childcare, food security and more. To

provide the best experiences for every family, we hope the survey serves as an opportunity to

relay any feelings you have concerning the new school week.

Be on the lookout for an email from the CSISD office of administration, which will

contain a link to the survey. The email should be sent to every family within the following

week.

Best,

Marc Faulkner

Marc Faulkner, CISD Superintendant

 $\underline{marc@chinaspring.net}$

254-836-1115

From: CSISD Office of Administration

Subject: Heads Up! Survey is Coming Your Way!

Dear Mrs. Faust,

Be on the lookout for an email from our office. **Tomorrow at 10 a.m.** there will be a survey link sent to every CSISD family concerning the implementation of the **4-day school week.** We recognize this modification to the school week not only impacts students, but also family members. We want to provide the best experience for every family. This survey will allow you to share any feelings you have concerning the implementation.

Questions will be centered around your student's extracurricular participation, childcare, food security and more. There will also be a free write section, just in case you have a more specific concern.

We are eager to hear from your family. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us by responding directly to this email.

Best,

Marc Falkner
CSISD Superintendent
marc@chinaspring.net
254-836-1115

From: CSISD Office of Administration

Subject: The Survey is Here

Dear Mrs. Faust,

Your voice matters to us. The time has come to fill out the <u>survey</u> concerning the implementation of the 4-day school week. The <u>survey</u> will be open for 72 hours, starting from the time of this email release. The <u>survey is linked here</u> and can also be found on the CSISD website at <u>www.chinaspringisd.net</u> under the "survey" tab.

Link to access survey: www.chinaspringisd.net/survey-2024

Password to access survey:

CSISD2024

If you have any technical problems, you can reach out to our administration office for help by responding to this email directly. Thank you for your participation.

Best,

Marc Falkner
CSISD Superintendent
marc@chinaspring.net
254-836-1115